
Application for New Medical Services and Technologies Seeking to Qualify for 

Add-On Payments Under the Hospital Inpatient Prospective Payment System 

for FY 2024 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

  
  



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


